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Town and Country Planning (Scotland) Act 1997 as amended by The Town and Country Planning (Development Management Procedure) (Scotland) Regulations 2008 (Regulation 7(2)(b))

FEEDBACK FORM
Denview Road Potterton – Community Engagement Event
6TH March 2024

The proposals, for land to the north and north west of Denview Road, Potterton, are set out on the exhibition boards, as displayed at the in-person event and also available at www.denviewroadpotterton.co.uk. 

Your views regarding the design and layout of these proposals are important to us, the questions below are intended to assist in providing comments. Please feel free to provide additional comments on a separate page, or email if required.  
	Name
	

	Contact Details (Address, Email or Tel)
* Optional
	

	Interest 
(Neighbour / Community Group / Other)
	

	Please note that your contact details will not be disclosed to any external sources without your express written consent. Your details are being collected so that we can validate your response. They will not be used for any other purpose than to establish your views in relation to the proposals.



The adopted Aberdeenshire Local Development Plan identifies the land for development.  This event discusses the Masterplan framework, which has evolved following feedback from our first consultation event, the surveys and opportunities/ constraints analysis that have been undertaken over the past few months, and presents a high-level masterplan proposal for discussion as to how the requirements of the site could be accommodated.

	Question
	Comments

	How did you hear about this consultation event?


	




	Which aspects of the proposal do you like and why?





	











	Which aspects of the proposal do you dislike and why?





	












	Are there any ways in which you think we could improve the proposals? 
	











	Were you comfortable with the format of the consultation? 
	


	Do you have any other comments?







	












What happens next?

The response to this exhibition will help shape the content of the Planning Application. We will take account of the comments made throughout the masterplan and planning application preparation processes and provide a Pre-Application Consultation Report to Aberdeenshire Council, which will summarise all of the feedback received and how this has influenced the final proposals. 

We welcome your comments regarding the proposals and would be grateful if you could spare the time to complete this feedback form and return it to us by post or email. 

Please submit your comments to us by 13th March 2024 in order for us to consider them in the next stage of the planning process.	

Postal Address: 	EMA Architecture + Design Ltd, 42 Charlotte Square, Edinburgh, EH2 4HQ 
Email:		denviewroadpotterton@ema-architects.co.uk
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